
 

 
 
13 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers  
 
2025 KINDERGARTEN STATIONERY  
 
In 2025 students commencing Kindergarten will have their stationery needs for the 
year ordered in bulk through the school. Teachers will ensure all students are supplied 
with the appropriate stationery and individual textbooks as required.   
 
Parents will still be required to send in a few individual items for the children on the 
first day of school. Please see below list:  
 

MALE STUDENTS TO PROVIDE FEMALE STUDENTS TO PROVIDE 

1 x Box of Tissues 1 x Box of Tissues 

2 x 40g Glue Sticks 2 x 40g Glue Sticks 

1 x 100 Pkt Antibacterial Wipes 1 x 100 Pkt Antibacterial Wipes 

2 x Fine Point Black Sharpie Markers 1 x 4 Pkt Whiteboard Markers 

1 x 12 Pkt Jumbo Triangle Pencils 1 x 12 Pkt Jumbo Connector Textas (Faber Castell) 

 
Families will be charged a Resource Levy as part of their annual school fee statement 
to cover the costs of the bulk items required for your child in 2025.  
 
We thank you in advance for your support and believe this will help in your child’s 
transition to Kindergarten and relieve some of the stresses associated around 
stationery needs. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jesseca Francis 
Assistant Principal 


